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Capital Zone Conference 3/8 
Registration is now open for the 2017 NYS AHPERD Capital Zone 

Conference. The Capital Zone Conference is being held at the 

Buchman Pavilion at Sage College on March 8th. This is a good 

opportunity for meaningful professional development close to home.   

 

Columbia Wresting Had Another Great Postseason  

On Sunday February 12
th
, Columbia wrestling had a record four 

repeat sectional champions: Johnny Devine, Dylan Dubuque, Trent 

Nadeau and Michael Gonyea. At the NYS championships at the 

Times Union Center on February 24th & 25
th
, Dubuque and Gonyea 

both placed 5
th
 in NYS.  

Monthly Spotlight: 

Columbia All-Sports 

Community Race 

 

The Columbia All-Sports Club 

Community 5K Race and 5K 

Walk will be held on Sunday, 

May 21. All events will be at the 

Green Meadow Elementary 

School with proceeds benefitting 

The Robert Smith Memorial 

Scholarship, The McCaffrey 

Children’s Education Fund and 

The Sean Jucha Jimmy 

Fund/Dana Farber Fund. For 

more information on the race 

please see the attached flyer.  

EGPE UPDATE 
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2017 Capital Zone Leadership Awards 

Columbia High School students Caroline Hirt and Joseph Blackburn 

were the recipients of the 2017 Capital Zone NYS AHPERD 

Leadership Award. They represented the East Greenbush CSD for 

their outstanding service in physical education and athletics. The 

ceremony was held on February 12
th
 at Malozzi's in Schenectady.  

 

 

March 24th Professional Development Day 

On March 24
th
, 2017 the EGCSD will be having a full day 

professional development. The afternoon session will be filled with 

free health services and activities. The EGCSD faculty and staff will 

have the opportunity to participate in raffles, taste-testing and much 

more! Take advantage of this wonderful event to better your mind, 

body and spirit.  

 

CHS Physical Education: February Students of the 

Month 

Michael Yelle and Laura Rentz were named Columbia PE Students 

of the Month for February. They received the award for outstanding 

effort, leadership, sportsmanship, and respect in physical education 

class. 

 

Upcoming Events 

3/24: K-12 Full Day PD 

4/14: April Break 

5/12: K-12 Half-Day PD  

5/26: Memorial Day Break 

*(please email the editor with any 

upcoming PE & Health dates)   

 

 

EGCSD in Service Days 

Our upcoming professional 

development day schedule is as 

follows: March 24, May 12, and 

June 23. If you have any ideas on 

speakers or presenters let us 

know!  

 

 

CHS PE Dodgeball 

Fundraiser  

The Columbia High School PE 

department will be hosting its 

second annual school dodgeball 

tournament. The tournament will 

be held later on in the spring in 

the main gymnasium. Each team 

must have four male students, four 

female students and two EGCSD 

staff members. Get your teams 

together quickly! 
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